
Dear [Student's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we progress through the academic year, we would like 

to take a moment to remind you of the importance of adhering to the Student Code of Conduct. 

It is crucial that all students uphold the values of respect, integrity, and responsibility within our 

community. Please take a moment to revisit the code, which can be found in your student 

handbook or on our school website. 

Failure to comply with these standards can result in disciplinary actions, and as a valued member 

of our school community, we want to ensure you have a positive and successful experience. 

If you have any questions or need clarification regarding the code, do not hesitate to reach out to 

a faculty member or your counselor. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your commitment to maintaining a respectful and 

safe learning environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


